To:

Michele Manousos, Deputy City Clerk & Collector

From:

Celia Dubey, Chairman

T.S. Parks & Recreation Advisory Board

Date:

June 12, 2017

Re:

Reaffirmation of Members

Dear Ms. Manousos:

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board would like to request that the B.O.C. consider reappointing the board members listed below. All members would like to return to their volunteer positions.

Voting Member

Name	Initial Term
Christopher DeFiores	2014
Celia Dubey	2011
Jason Klimis	2014
Penny Lambrianos	2014
Jim Maurer	2011
Elizabeth Posner	2017
Alice Morgan	2017

).celhair 6/12/17

6/12/17